Track

Girls' track, a young sport at W.H.S,, is still
new to many students. Yet through their deter-
mination and will to succeed, our girls’ track
team has come a long way under the direction
of Coach Marsha Hass. The season ended with
the sending of four girls to the Junior Olympics
in Knoxville, Tennessee.

With added experience, the W.H.S. Girls’
Track Team is looking forward to an even more
promising season next year.

Above: Lynne Beeszon throws the shot in practice for the
spring meet.

Above: Patsy Strickland hands the baton off lo Betty
Litchfield in the relay.

Above: Buthie Saunders prepares 1o hurl the discus. Above: Bonnie Berry flies over the high jump.




